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19 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Year R Parents/Carers 
 
Year R Maths Workshop Monday 26 February 9.15 – 10.15 or 18.00 – 19.00 approximately 
 
You are invited to a ‘Maths Information Meeting’ to find out more about supporting your child’ at home.  
Maths is an important skill and at Purbrook Infant School we attach great importance to the teaching of 
maths in school and the practising of maths skills at home.   
 
At the meeting we will share information about how children are taught maths at school and offer ideas 
to help you to support your child at home.  There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions that you 
may have relating to this subject. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a meeting on either 9.15am or 6pm Monday 26 February 
 
Attending this meeting will be of benefit to your child.  It will give you a clear understanding of the skills 
your child will be taught, and will need to develop, in order to become a competent, confident 
mathematician. 
 
In order to book on the information meeting please do so by clicking on the Google Form: Year R Maths 
Meeting by Friday 23 February.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Stray 
Maths Leader 

 
  

https://forms.gle/SYBFYkshuCVA7R4LA
https://forms.gle/SYBFYkshuCVA7R4LA

